





## GERARD F. SMITH

First Selectman

March 18, 2021

Mr. Stephen Knapik, Chair Town of Beacon Falls Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission 10 Maple Avenue Beacon Falls, CT 06403

Re: Permit SW-2019-016, TOBF, Sidewalk/Retaining Wall, Burton Rd

Dear Mr. Knapik:

The purpose of this letter is to request that Permit SW-2019-016 pertaining to the sidewalk and retaining wall on Burton Road be withdrawn as the scope of work is changing and the current permit will not likely cover the future scope of work to be completed. This matter is currently set to be discussed at the next regularly scheduled Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission meeting on April 14, 2021. Please remove this item from the agenda.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Gerard F. Smith First Selectman

Cc: Board of Selectmen